
It is safer for rider to be able to navigate the road responsibly at slow speeds between vehicles than to be spotted randomly with the 
higher chance of being rear ended and badly injured by someone who may have wondering eyes on the road. Not to mention this 
would help free up congestion and traffic with the fluidity of transportation. Thank you. 


